Elmer, Linda

From: DQUIGLEY5@wi.rr.com

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2007 8:07 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Rivianna project on South Water St.

Dear Linda Elmer, 1 will not be able to attend the meeting on July 3rd concerning this
project and would apreciate you forwarding this message to committee members, Mchael
Damato, Willie Wade, Michael Murphy, Ashanti Hamilton, and Robert Bauman. My concern is
this; our river front is Milwaukee®s largest asset and the developement of it should be
carefully reviewed. There is a sense of cohesiveness in the 3rd Ward that is lacking in
Walker®"s Point. This project in and of itself should not be a project in and of itself but
fit into a master plan of this new hot spot of new developement alongside historic
renovation. It is not a copy of the 3rd Ward nor should it be, but some master plan should
be forthcoming or this neighborhood will become irreversably disjointed in any aesthetic
sense. Please use your discression wisely. Too many mistakes scar our city allready. 1 am
not opposed to developement here , but it must fit in to a larger context. Thank you,
Sincerely Douglas Qui gley



